
UT Health Science Center - RETIREES ASSOCIATION

POSTSCRIPTS
December, 2012

General Membership Meeting
WHEN:	       Tuesday, December 4, 2012

TIME:	        11:30 AM - 1:30 PM
	        2:00 PM Chancellor’s 
                     Holiday Party

WHERE:     Room 305, Student Alumni Center

LUNCH:        

COST:	       $7 (First time attendees receive 	
	       free meal.)
PARKING:	 Free parking in the garage next to 	
		  SAC. UTHSC ID required to 	
		  enter garage.

PROGRAM:	 Holiday entertainment and 	
		  door prizes!

DO YOU HAVE NEWS?
Please send any items of interest for Postscripts to 
Carolyn Gibson, Editor. E Mail to cgibson@uthsc.

edu or mail to 2686 Meadow Hill Cove, 
Germantown, TN 31838.

           ID BADGES REQUIRED !!
Retirees must have UT ID Badges to enter the SAC 
and the Parking Garage.   Badges are free and may be 
procured at the UT Campus Police Office 

From the President

Reservations Only: Call Ida Mosby 
(901-315-0549, email idamosby@
yahoo.com) to make reservations 
on or before Wednesday, November 
28. Family members and guests are 
welcome. 

*Include your intention to attend the 
Chancellor’s party when you make 
reservations for the retiree lunch. 

   I certainly hope everyone has a good holiday, and there is no better 
way to start your celebration than by joining the Retirees for their De-
cember meeting.  You will note the meeting is on the 4th of December 
this year rather than the traditional 3rd Thursday of the month.  This 
change is made so that our meeting coincides with the Chancellor’s 
Winter Break Party.  Please be sure when you are making your reserva-
tions to indicate that you are attending the Chancellor’s party, because 
we have been told that Communications and Marketing will have a 
special gift for the Retirees in attendance at the Chancellor’s party.  
     Our new officers for the year include Dianne Greenhill who auto-
matically moves from President to Chairperson of the Board. I will con-
sequentially move to President; Larry Steve Rowland has been elected 
Vice President/President Elect.  The Secretary, Ida Mosby, and Trea-
surer, Dr. Morris Robbins, are starting their second year of a two year 
term. Carolyn Gibson, who does a fantastic job as Editor of the “Post-
scripts” will continue in that position. Sue Scates and Marsha Chorice 
have agreed to join the board as Members at Large.  We still have some 
Member at Large positions we need to fill.  Please let me know if you 
would be interested in one of these spots.
     We will not have a speaker at the December meeting. There are 
plans for some vocal music; and, as usual, we will have some door 
prizes.  Come and join your fellow retirees in a time of fun, food, and 
fellowship; and, afterwards plan to attend the Chancellor’s Holiday 
Celebration.  Bring a friend or family member. The cost of the meal is 
$7.00.  If you are a first-time retiree the lunch is free. 
      I look forward to serving you this coming year as your new Presi-
dent.  You may contact me at swolf@uthsc.edu for suggestions or 
questions.
 
Sherrill Wolf 

www.uthsc.edu/retirees



RECENT  RETIREES
CONGRATULATIONS AND WELCOME!!   

Gloria Crews         	 Clinical Assistant, Operatory
Jeffrey Gill                     	 Physical Therapist,  Physical Therapy
Larry Purnell                	 Service Foreman, Custodial Services
Edmund Palmer            	 Assistant Professor, Jackson Family 		
			   Practice Clinic
Dorothy Feimster          	 Research Technician, Preventive Medicine
Rosalind Finton             	 Manager, Family Practice BMH Tipton County
Vichien Lorch                	 Professor, Department of  OB/GYN
Althea Knox                   	 Administrative Specialist, Pediatrics
Earline Williams            	 Building Services Aide, Custodial Services
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REMINDERS:
*  UT Retirees may use the UT Recreation and Fitness 
Center free of charge.  For hours of operation and other 
information, call 448-5612.
* ID Badges are required to enter the SAC and the UT 
Parking Garage.  Retirees may obtain badges at no 
charge at the UT Campus Police Office .   See Sgt. Avis 
before any Thursday luncheon meeting to have your free 
ID Badge made.
* Visit the UT Retirees webpage for current notices and 
for past issues of PostScripts. Go to: http://www.utmem.
edu/retirees     In Memoriam

Judith Elaine Conkin                August 27, 2012
                                                     Associate Professor, Dentistry

Virgil Glenn Crosby, M.D.        October 13, 2012
                                                      Associate Professor
                                                      Associate Director of Resident Training
                                                      Thoracic and Cardiovascular Surgery

Welcome New Board Members
Most recent additions to the UTHSC Retirees Association Board include 
Marilyn Minor, Sue Scates, and Marsha Chorice.  These new members 
have already made valuable contributions to the work of the Board. We 
are grateful for their willingness to serve.

2013 Board Meeting 
and 

Luncheon Schedule 
Mark your calendars!

Board Meeting: February 21, 2013
	 Luncheon Meeting: March 21, 2013

Board Meeting: May 16, 2013
	 Luncheon Meeting: June 20, 2013

Board Meeting: August 15, 2013
	 Luncheon Meeting: September 19, 2013

Board Meeting: November 14, 2013
	 Luncheon Meeting: TBA
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IMPORTANT NOTICE!!

	 Please remember to give Ida Mosby your luncheon reser-
vation on or before November 28. It is important that you 
indicate to Ida if you will also attend the Chancellor’s Holiday 
Party scheduled to begin at 2:00 PM following the Retirees Lun-
cheon. We have been told that the Chancellor will provide a special 
gift to retirees.
 	 Make plans to attend these events and enjoy fellowship 
with former co-workers, family, and friends! Door prizes will be 
given at the Retirees Luncheon again this year. Hope to see you 
all there.

     
       Happy Holidays!


